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COMPARISON
WITH ALBERTA

A DEMOCRATIC DEFICIT   

•Bill 15 is inspired by a similar project 
carried out in Alberta in 2009, which 
means it’s getting off to a bad start. 

•The Alberta system is more expensive 
and has a higher hospital mortality ratio. 

•If we want to carry out a wide-ranging 
reform of our health and social service 
system, we need to look elsewhere  
for inspiration. 

•Bill 15 wants to merge all local bargaining 
units, directly threatening each person’s 
right to choose the union that will 
represent them.

•By weakening democratic power in the 
health and social service system, Bill 15 is 
getting off to a bad start. 

•Our voices must be heard. The APTS 
wants employees to be present at every 
level where decisions are made in the 
health and social service system.



•The government says it wants to 
eliminate local collective agreements – 
which means it’s denying and ignoring 
regional differences. 

•By changing the bargaining model for 
collective agreements without prior 
consultation, Bill 15 is getting off to a  
bad start. 

•Another reform of the governance of 
our health and social service system 
means we’re putting off ensuring the use 
of best practices in occupational health 
and safety.

LABOUR RELATIONS



•The Dubé reform is largely based on 
an idea once put forward by Gaétan 
Barrette: concentrating power in 
 fewer hands.

•Creating a gigantic new structure 
such as Santé Québec will make local 
management more difficult by adding an 
extra level of bureaucracy.

•Bill 15 is getting off to a bad start by 
making the health and social service 
system even more centralized. 

CENTRALIZATION



•The private sector is hungry for 
financial resources that will enable it to 
perform acts similar to those carried out 
in the public system.

•Bill 15 is getting off to a bad start by acting 
as a Trojan horse for the private sector.

•The APTS says that all health care  
and social services should be nationalized 
so that all Quebecers are guaranteed 
access.  

PRIVATIZATION



info@aptsq.com

To help maintain our public services,  
share the information  

in this document with your region’s  
elected officials.

CONTACT DETAILS

Name:_____________________________________

Tel. number: ________________________________
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